
 

Heckmondwike Grammar School, High Street, Heckmondwike, West Yorkshire, WF16 0AH 
Tel: 01924 402202 | Fax: 01924 418318 | Email: office@heckgrammar.co.uk | www.heckgrammar.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mr P Roberts 
Heckmondwike Grammar School Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales with company 

number 07348329. Registered office address as above. 

RES/LMS 

3 May 2023 

Dear Parents, 

RE: GCSE English Exam Morning Briefings  

I am writing to inform you about a number of extended exam briefings that will be 

taking place for all year 11 students before each of the English exams.  

The briefings will begin at the slightly earlier time of 8:30 in the Swann Hall and will 

last for around 15 minutes. The aim of these briefings is to reiterate top tips and exam 

reminders to all students.  

The English exam briefings are slightly longer than the other exam briefings due to the 

amount of content and wide variety of skills assessed on each exam.  

English teachers will also be available in the Swann Hall from 8:15am to answer any 

final questions students may have. 

The dates for these briefings are as follows:  

 English Literature 1 – Wednesday 17 May 

 English Literature 2 – Wednesday 24 May  

 English Language Paper 1 – Monday 5 June 

 English Language Paper 2 – Monday 12 June 

The exam briefings are not compulsory, and quiet study rooms will be provided for 

students that do not wish to attend. However, we strongly encourage students to 

attend these briefings and thank you in advance for your continued support.  

Regards 

 

Miss R Smith  

Deputy Subject Leader - English 
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